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Dear Award Modernisation Team 

AM2021/72: Application by Menulog Pty Ltd for a new On Demand Delivery Services 
Industry Award 

We refer to the clarification submission filed by the Australian Road Transport Industrial 
Organisation (ARTIO) on 26 August 2021 pursuant to the first point under paragraph [12] of the 
Commission’s 24 August 2021 Statement.  

Notwithstanding that the ARTIO has requested that Menulog provide a response to its questions 
by 17 September 2021, Menulog proposes to answer the ARTIO’s questions, along with the 
other interested parties’ questions, in its submissions to be filed on 18 October 2021; to the 
extent that those questions go to the scope of the proposed award.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me if the Commission has any questions or concerns regarding 
Menulog’s proposed approach in relation to this matter.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Katie Sweatman 
Partner 
 

 


